
 INDIAN     LAKE     ESTATES 

 Called     Board     Meeting     to     Approve     2023     Budget     –     By     Email 

 August     9-12,     2022 

 1.  A     proposed     2023     Budget     with     a     Budget     report     was     sent  to     Board 
 Members     asking     for     approval     on     August     1.      At     the     August     6     Board 
 Meeting     it     was     discovered     that     the     Board     had     not     reviewed     the 
 Budget     document. 

 2.  The     Budget     was     sent     again     to     the     members     of     the     Board     on     August 
 9     and     the     Board     voted     by     Email     during     August     9-     12     to     approve 
 the     2023     Budget. 

 3.  Members     approving     the     2023     Budget     –     Jan     Harden,      Hedgie 
 Bartol,     Rich     Firebaugh,     Allen     Eason,     Gina     Brown,     Dick     Hennig, 
 Barbara     Pence,     Jeannette     Lee. 

 4.  The     2023     Budget     was     approved     and     will     be     sent     to     the     membership 
 with     the     Annual     Meeting     Letter     on     August     15,     2022. 


